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From: One Political Plaza 
To: Joanna Waldstreicher 
Subject: Re: AO 2019-18 (IDF International Technologies) - seeking additional information 
Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 6:50:28 PM 

Hi Ms. Waldstreicher, 

I confirm that the design of the ads will be the same or comparable 
regardless of whose name is referenced in the ad. 

Konstantin Goudkov 
One Political Plaza, 
info@OnePoliticalPlaza.com 
http://www.OnePoliticalPlaza.com 

> Dear Mr. Goudkov: 
> In connection with your advisory opinion request on behalf of IDF 
> International Technologies, Inc., the Commission would like you to confirm 
> that you intend the designs of IDF's ads to be the same or comparable 
> regardless of whose name is referenced in the ad. 
> 
> Please either confirm the accuracy of this statement or correct it.  We 
> would appreciate your response by email. Please note that your response 
> may be considered part of IDF 's advisory opinion request; if so, it will 
> be posted as such on the Commission's website. 
> 
> 
> Thank you, 
> Joanna S. Waldstreicher 
> Attorney, Policy Division 
> Federal Election Commission 
> 1050 First Street, NE 
> Washington, DC  20463 
> (202) 694-1650 
> 
> 
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